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August 4, 2021 

To:  Randolph County Fire Chiefs 

From:  Troy Dean Powell, Fire Chief Troy D Powell 
 Association Treasurer 
 

Re:  2021 Association Dues 

I am writing to request the 2021 roster of your fire department personnel that you wish to list as members of 

the Randolph County Fire Protection Association, Inc. The membership dues are $3.00 per person on the roster. 

I’d like to wrap up the 2021 dues process by September 2nd with your help.  

This past year has been tough on all of us and I’m sure dues and rosters were not on any of our minds. I see that 

Robert King requested dues by e-mail on June 21, 2021 and fire departments have begun submitting their 

rosters and dues. I’ll put together a process to better serve you in the coming year.  

The records I received indicate the following fire departments are remaining to submit their dues and rosters: 

Asheboro, Bennett, Coleridge, Fair Grove, Farmer, Julian, Level Cross, Liberty, New Hope, Randleman/Sophia, 

Seagrove, Staley, Tabernacle, and Westside. If your department is listed and you have paid, I apologize in 

advance. I don’t have a record indicating payment or an updated roster for 2021 and will need your help. If you 

mailed a check to any other address, other than listed below, please let me know so that I can track it down as 

I’m not in possession of it. Robert has turned over all checks and rosters he received.  

If you would be so kind as to submit your rosters by e-mail (RCFPAtreasurer@gmail.com) in an excel document, 

that would really save a lot of time updating the association’s master information. If you can’t, I understand. If 

you e-mail your roster and put the check in the mail, please let me know, so that I don’t send an invoice request.  

Please make checks payable to “RCFPA” or “Randolph County Fire Protection Association”. In the memo field, 

please indicate “Member Dues 2021”. Checks should be mailed to:  

RCFPA Troy D. Powell 
6234 Lanier Hill Rd 
Denton, NC 27239 

 
Thank you in advance for your assistance and I’m honored and humbled to be serving you!  
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